Translation

2%rd May 1940.

To Messrs. Lloyd's Register of Shipping,

#

KOBE

s/8 "TOHOKU MARU", S.8. No.2

Dear girs,

In reply to your 1etterrof the &th instant regarding

the above case, we beg to state that owing to our own circumstances,
the class was changed to Teikoku Kaiji Kyokai and the Annual Survey
was carried out by them in Pebruary last at lMukaishima Dock.

Apologizing for this delay and expecting your

acceptance,
I anm,
Yours faithfully,

DAIKO SYOSEN KABUSHIKI KAISHA
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